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Update: missing girl found

	 

 

 Police have located the 14 year-old girl reported missing to the Bancroft Detachment of the Ontario Provincial Police on Jan. 10.

Keirsten Greathouse, 14, was last seen during the evening hours on Jan. 9, and discovered missing from her residence the following

day. Though originally from the city of Belleville, Greathouse had recently moved to a residence near the community of Paudash,

southwest of the town of Bancroft.

Following information provided to police, Keirsten was found Jan. 16 in the Campbellford area. There were no complaints or

indication of criminal activity being involved in relation to her being missing.
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